

March 19, 2021

Via email only

Peter Schwarz, Assistant Director Alexander Dambach, Planning Supervisor City of Oakland Park 5399 N. Dixie Hwy, Suite 3 Oakland Park, FL 33334

REQUESTING TO POSTPONE THE CITY COMMISSION MEETING TO CONSIDER THE CONDITIONAL USE APPLICATION FOR TRULIEVE

Dear Mr. Schwarz and Mr. Dambach:

On March 8, 2021, the City's Planning and Zoning Board considered the Conditional Use application for a Medical Marijuana Dispensary located at 301 West Oakland Park Blvd. I am hereby respectfully requesting that our scheduled hearing before the City Commission to consider the Conditional Use application for Trulieve, currently scheduled on April 7, 2021, be postponed for 60 days.

Respectfully,

Eric Powers

Chief Legal Officer and Corporate Secretary

EP/ds